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GUNDUKALLOOR, UDAYAPATTI, SALEM-636 140. 

CIRCULAR - PCNDHCS 70 | 27 MARCH 2024 

 
                    

Dear Parents (LKG to Std.12) 

Greetings from Notre Dame of Holy Cross School, Salem -140. 

We are happy to announce that all Grade X 

students from the 2023-24 batch are now eligible for 

Provisional Admission to Grade XI for the academic 

year 2024-25. Based on their outstanding performance in 

the model examinations, each student has been assigned 

a stream and subjects personalized to their strengths. We have meticulously 

ensured that they are placed in the most suitable stream. 

As we move from Class X to Class XI, we're committed to supporting both 

you and your child every step of the way. Starting 4th April, 2024 our faculty will 

be available to provide guidance and assistance throughout the admission 

process. 

Please take note of the following: 

• The Stream/Subject allocation list for Session 2024-25 will be sent to you. 

• Admission Forms can be collected from the school office. 

• Final admission in Class XI will be confirmed upon passing the Class X 

Board Examination. 

• Should any student wish to change their Stream/Subject, they should 

contact the Principal before the commencement of classes. 

• Classes will commence from Monday, 3rd June 2024 onwards. 

 

 

Thank you for the understanding  

 

Bro. Maria Suresh,csc 

Principal 

 

 



 

 

 


